
                                                                                                                      April 20, 2020 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Hoping everyone is well and ready for another engaging week of learning!      There will be no Room 214 

(our class) “Zoom” this week due to individual “check-ins”.… However, exciting news, you will be invited 

to zoom with each specialist on your usual “specialist” day from 1:25-1:40 p.m. each week.  Your link 

and password can be accessed in your google classroom. The link will be the same every week: 

Mondays –Art with Mr. Blaylock every Monday from 1:25-1:40 p.m. 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/j/91148522539 

Tuesdays – Check-in with Ms. Toneri every Tuesday from 1:25-1:40 p.m. 

   *Due to Conferences there will be no Classroom Zoom Meeting this Week 

Wednesdays – PE with Ms. Hilde every Wednesday from 1:25-1:40 p.m. 

https://zoom.us/j/94529219753?pwd=Uy9tRnBlVlBaOXhKd2VSNlJvNTZZQT09 

Thursdays – Music with Ms. Wilkinson every Thursday from 1:25-1:40 p.m. 

     *Link for music fun is coming!  

Fridays - Library with Ms. Qualey every Friday from 1:25-1:40 p.m. 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/j/95682179213 
 

Please also see your new Google Classroom organization (each day I learn a little more and get a bit 

better at offering online virtual learning) in an effort to make accessing assignments easier for students 

and families.  I think I finally understand how to provide feedback and post comments without returning 

assignments each time.  It would be helpful for everyone to review “How to turn in assignments” under 

resources in our google classroom.  You will also find directions of how to join KHAN academy, our 

classroom code to join is:  GRQ8UXUS  It is necessary for you to be in our google classroom when you 

join.  All assignments now have due dates, feedback will be provided on assignments turned in on time. 

Something else that has been noted/asked frequently, “How do I most easily navigate "Google 
Classroom"?  The way the program is set up, everything that appears in the stream can also be found 
under the "CLASSWORK" tab, that is the way the program works. When students navigate to Our 
Google Classroom they should click on the "CLASSWORK" tab at the top of the page, all assignments, 
notes, zoom meetings, Principal Paddock's weekly gratitude message, our schedule, etc. will be found 
under this tab and now everything is organized by week with a couple new assignments posted each day 
of the week, at least that is my plan! 

It was enjoyable to connect with some of you last week via the phone or zoom.  One family and I 
conferenced via email which works too, whatever is easiest for you, let me know.  Really, I just want to 
support you in any way I can be of help.  I look forward to connecting with everyone else this week. 

                             Ms. Judy Toneri   jtoneri@everettsd.org 
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